
MOTION 
 
Hamilton Cycling Committee: March 4, 2020 

 
MOVED BY Chris Ritsma    
 
SECONDED BY 
 

WHEREAS, the Truck Route Master Plan is currently under review. 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:  
 
(a) That the following feedback from the Hamilton Cycling Committee be forwarded to City 

staff for consideration within the Truck Route Master Plan review:  
 

i) That within the scope of the truck route masterplan review, truck routes, cycling 
routes as identified in the cycling masterplan shall be avoided. This includes 
existing cycling infrastructure (for example, Cannon Street), cycling routes identified 
for future cycling infrastructure construction (for example, Victoria Street) and 
cycling assumed likely cycling routes as identified by the Hamilton Cycling Advisory 
Committee; 

ii) That additional accommodations be made on streets where a truck route must exist 
beside existing or planned cycling infrastructure. For example, limiting the hours a 
truck route is usable or that the route is only useable outside of peak times.  

iii) That additional safety features be added to cycling infrastructure along truck routes. 
For example, visual thinning of lanes/rumble strip along cycling lane/additional 
separation of the cycle track/protected curb and,  

iv) That any future changes to the truck routes that interact with cycling infrastructure 
shall be brought to the Cycling Advisory Committee. 

 
 

 


